
Warning concerning websites 
misusing the name of “Shurgard” 
and “Shurgard Self Storage” 
The Commission de Surveillance du Secteur Financier (CSSF) warns the public of the 
below-mentioned websites, where investment services are offered misusing the names 
of “Shurgard” and “Shurgard Self Storage”. 

• http://info-investissement-shurgard.com 
• http://info-placement-shurgard-investissement.com 
• http://shurgard.management.com 

The CSSF would like to specify that the issuer of securities for which Luxembourg is the 
home Member State pursuant to the Transparency Law, Shurgard Self Storage S.A., is not 
related in any way to the aforementioned websites. 

 


